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Safety Recall 
47P8 

Safety 
Recall 47P8 

What vehicles are 
included in Safety 
Recall 47P8? 

 

      

What is the safety 
concern for Safety 
Recall 47P8? 

Due to a possible manufacturing error, 
the electronic brake booster pressure 
input rod may not be correctly 
attached to the brake pedal. This may 
lead to a reduced pedal ratio and to 
an increased actuating force or to a 
disconnection of the pressure input 
rod. Additionally, in the event of a 
failure of the 12V power supply, the 
brake performance may be impaired 
due to the reduced pedal ratio and the 
resulting increased actuation force.  
An increased actuating force or a 
disconnected input rod may lead to 
abnormal brake behavior and may 
increase the risk for a crash. 

      
What is the repair for 
Safety Recall 47P8? 

To correct this defect, dealers will 
inspect and, if necessary, replace the 
electronic brake booster and mounting 
of the pressure rod OR the mounting 
of the pressure rod only, depending 
on the inspection results. 

      

When will the repair 
for Safety Recall 
47P8 be available? 

To remove the safety defect, dealers 
will inspect and, if necessary, replace 
the electronic brake booster and 
mounting of the pressure rod OR the 
mounting of the pressure rod only, 
depending on the inspection results. 
This repair can be scheduled now with 
an authorized Volkswagen dealer. To 
schedule an appointment, click here. 
 
Volkswagen will notify all affected 
owners via first-class mail to let them 
know the recall repair is available.   

 

 


